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Dear Parents:
The horse club will sponsor the following events listed below:
1. Clothing drive:  please bring in your clothing that no longer fits your family members.  Please bring the bags to the library.  When we have enough to take to Big Brothers, we will drop them off.  Will try to take the clothing on the Thursday of each month.  We need to collect 2400 pounds before we get paid.  
2. Biggar Bottle Depot: we will have an account for Minnekhada Horse Club.  If you have any of the following products please drop them off at Biggar Bottle Depot on Kingsway in Port Coquitlam. Listed below are the types of containers taken:
--Refundable beverage containers 
--Milk cartons and jugs and
--Tetra-paks (beverage).
3. Neufeld’s Farm Market: we will try to sell items from this local business and the order forms will be available on October 3.  Please make sure your family has one.  Order forms can be picked up at the library; these will be due on November 1, and the pickup will be November 15 right after school in the cafeteria.
Neufeld’s offer four fundraisers based on the season. Many of the items on our Chicken & More fundraiser stay the same, but we do change a few items to reflect the season. All of our Chicken & More fundraisers include Chicken, Beef, Turkey, and Seafood. Our Cookies & More fundraiser offers 12 unbaked cookie dough varieties, 9 unbaked fruit pies, 2 baked pies, and Brownie Batter!
 FALL SEASON, September – November 
The focus this season is back to school, sports and busy schedules! The Fall Season offers lots of basics including some breaded items, some appetizers, and a variety of quick food items for the hectic days of fall!
It is important that all students and parents going to Sundance help with fund raising.   Fund raising requires effort and participation from all members.  Please do your share.  The above fund raisers do need parent help.  Please contact me by email or phone to let me know which one you would be willing to organize.
Thank you for your continued support.
Ms. Sinclair
lsinclair@sd43.bc.ca
604 942 0261

